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From: Mathew Alden <mralden123@gmail.com>
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I propose that no changes are made to the current forms. The new forms are not that big of an
improvement. Moreover, the constant change of forms requires constant changes to bankruptcy
software. Unless the forms are revolutionary in the sense that they eliminate all prior ambiguities or
make things extremely straight forward, there is no reason to be changing them.
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